Third Sunday of Easter 15th April 2018



Priests of the Parish: Fr Jim Mulherin OSM PP

Fr. Liam Tracey OSM

<u>Parish Office</u>: Mon - Thursday 9.00 - 1.00 p.m.

<u>Chairperson P.P. Council</u>: John Phelan Secretary P.P.C. Mairead Murray

<u>F-mail:</u> <u>marleyparish@eircom.net</u> <u>Website:</u> <u>www.marleygrangeparish.ie</u>

<u>Facebook:</u> <u>www.facebook.com/dívínewordmarley</u>

Pro-Life Campaign Talk

Caroline Simons, Legal Advisor to the Pro-Life Campaign, will speak on The 8th Amendment at St. Joseph's Parish Hall, Terenure, on Saturday 21st April at 7pm. Tea/Coffee will be served.



Sincere Thanks for donation made in March €420 Thank you to everyone for their on- going support.



Daffodil Day

Many Thanks for the phenomenal support on Daffodil Day. €460.40 was raised at the coffee morning with a further €7,589 by those who assisted in the collection in The Swan Centre.

Kate Hayes



We Welcome into our Faith Community Babies Baptised on 1st April 2018.

Āine Garratt Kitson

James Nealon McDonald

Congratulations also to the proud parents.

Masses for the coming week:

Monday 16^h April – 10.00 am – Jimmy Dempsey – 3rd Anniversary RIP.

Wednesday 18th April - 10.00 am - Joseph Lawlor - 44th Anniversary RIP.

Thursday 19th April - 10.00 am – Dermot Bolger – Anniversary RIP.

Friday 20th April – 11.00 am – Confirmation.

Saturday 21st April – 6.00 pm – Joan Timoney – 4th Anniversary RIP.

Sunday 22nd April – 9.00 am – Month's Mind Maureen Quinn RIP.

- 10.00 am "Do This in Memory Mass".
- 12.00 pm Connie Walsh 2nd Anniversary RIP.

COOKING FOR FREEDOM PROJECT

Ms. Mavis Ramazani, who is living in direct provision in Hatch Hall awaiting refugee status and who visited us recently, has started a **Cooking for Freedom Project** with women from different countries also living in direct provision.

The offertory collection at the Mass of the Lord's Supper on Holy Thursday was donated to this project as the response of our Parish Community to the invitation by Pope Francis to every Parish to do something to help Migrants. The collection amounted to €2365. Sincerest thanks to everyone for this great generosity.

The Sacrament of Confirmation will be celebrated in our Parish at 11am on next Friday, April 20th. The celebrant will be Monsignor Lorcan O'Brien. On that morning the daily morning Mass will be at 9.30 am to facilitate the preparation of the church. Please keep in your prayers the young people to be Confirmed.

The monthly collection for **The <u>St. Vincent de Paul Society</u>** was **€1560.90**. Your on-going generosity is very much appreciated.

Creative Writing - Next meeting is on Wednesday 18th of April at 8.00pm in the Parish Centre. Newcomers always welcome Further Information 0872247938

The Bethany Group is a voluntary Parish based Ministry which aims to help those bereaved and grieving who are asking for help. It provides the bereaved person the opportunity to talk in confidence with a trained listener. Members are available on the third Tuesday of the month <u>from 7pm to 8pm</u>. The confidential contact number is <u>087 - 4470369</u> and the next meeting will be in the Parish Centre Tuesday 17th April 2018 at 7.00 pm